HERE AND AWAY.

The Alumni Association had good meetings this year. This Asso-
ciation is growing in interest and efficiency every year, and in future must
be counted in estimating the moulding influences of the College.

A change was made this year in holding the opening meecting of the
Alumni on Tuesday afternoon ; and the attendance of members proved
the wisdom of the change. This good attendance kept up until the closing
meeting on Wednesday evening.

Dr. MacLaren presented the report of the Committec on Revising the
Constitution.  Several important changes were made in the articles. The
Constitution will be printed and distributed among members and those
eligible for membership.

One of the most important items, and the one to which chief attention
was given, was the report of the MontHLY Committee and the tendered
resignation of the editor. The report shewed that the enterprise is standing
the stress of weather, and indeed making headway against the fatal current
of unpaid subscriptions. In offering his resignation, the editor gave as his
main reason, his decision to enter pastoral work.

The whole subject was pretty freely discussed, and then handed over
to a committee to report next day. The recommendations of this
commiittee were amended and adopted, as follows: (1) That the MoNTHLY
be continued in its present form until the annual meeting of the Association
in April; (2) That the Rev. J. A. Macdonald be asked to retain the
editorship, even in the event of his entering on the regular work of the min-
istry ; (3) That a committee, consisting of Revs. Principal Caven, J. A.
Turnbull, W. G. Wallace, and J. A. Macdonald, with power to add to their
number from amony those not identified with this :\ssociation, be appointed
to consider the feasibility of establishing a general monthly magazine in
connection with the Church, and, if the conditions seem favourable, to
consider ways and means and report to the annual meeting in April.

The public meeting on Tuesday evening was addvessed by Rewv. ].
Ballantyne, London, and Rev. Dr. Wardrope, Moderator of the General
Assembly. Mr. Ballantyne answered the question, How can a student
make the most of his College carcer? and Di. Wardrope discussed the
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